
 

 

June 6, 2025 

 

Dear Whitehall Families and Community, 

As we wrap up the final day of the school year, I want to take a moment to thank you for a great 
year of partnership, support, and dedication to the students of Whitehall District Schools. 

Thanks to the hard work of our students and staff, this year has been filled with growth, 
achievement, and meaningful moments both in and out of the classroom. We’ve seen so many 
positive things happening across our district, and none of it would be possible without the 
ongoing engagement and support of our families and community members. I truly appreciate 
your feedback, your presence at events, and your commitment to helping us make WDS a better 
place for all students. I’m excited about the future and look forward to continuing this work 
together as a community. 

To our students, enjoy your well-earned summer break! We hope it's filled with rest, fun, and 
time with family and friends. Parents, we encourage you to continue supporting your child’s 
growth by finding time each week for reading, writing, and thoughtful conversations. Continued 
learning over the summer can make a big difference in helping your student have more success 
when they return in the fall. 

Lastly, another special thank you to the Class of 2025. Your leadership, character, and 
contributions have left a lasting mark on our district. We are proud of you and excited to see 
where your journey takes you next. 

On behalf of our entire district team, thank you for a great year. We look forward to seeing you 
all in the fall as we start another exciting chapter. 

I wish you all a safe, fun, and refreshing summer! 

Sincerely,  

 

CJ Van Wieren​
Superintendent​
Whitehall District Schools 

 


